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SURREY FOR SURREY CHEQUE PRESENTATION EVENT 
Held on 30th May 2012 at The Surbiton Masonic Centre 

 
 
 

The Surrey for Surrey Scheme has been running for just three years; and during this 
time we have distributed very nearly £300,000 on behalf of Lodges and Chapters in the 
Masonic Province of Surrey, to charities in and around Surrey. 
 
 

Our most recent Cheque Presentation Event was held at Surbiton Masonic Centre and a 
total of £30,835 was presented by the Provincial Grand Master to 11 different Charities.   
 
 
 

Amongst those present were representatives from the following charities: 
 

 The Children’s Trust – Tadworth 

 Princess Alice Hospice 

 Royal Marsden Cancer Charity 

 The Royal Surrey Prostate Project 

 The Starlight Children’s Foundation 

 Combat Stress 

 Marie Curie Cancer Care 

 Macmillan Cancer Support 

 The Royal British Legion 
 



 
 

The Provincial Grand Master, RW.Bro. Eric Stuart-Bamford and W.Bro. Colin Palmer, Chairman of the Provincial Charity 
Committee, seen here with representatives of the various charities who attended the presentation 

 

 


